

July 31, 2008

CSI Colorado LLC 5650 Greenwood Plaza Blvd Suite 225E Greenwood Village, CO 80111

Dear Mr. Rogers:

Please accept my compliments for the excellent service that we have received from you and your staff over the years. We have been extremely pleased with your helpfulness and the excellent response time that we at MiDo Printing receive whenever we have a computer crisis or just need help with day to day computer tasks. Your company should be proud of its outstanding customer service and technical knowledge.

In our fast paced society sometimes we forget to stop and say thank you for doing an outstanding job. I am very happy to recommend you and your company to my many business associates. Please feel free to use me as a reference.

Sincerely,

MiDo Printing Co., Inc.

Christine A. Beston

Sec / Treas.